
Unmanned Cross Walk 
[bookmark: _GoBack]You would have noticed the new unmanned cross walk has finally been completed on Cawana Parkway. I’d like to thank Megan Turner for her relentless support in making this happen. We are waiting on the Mandurah Council to give us the go ahead that it is completed and ready for use. Once this happens we will be seeking parents interested in doing the required training and volunteering their time. If you have some spare time and would love to help keep our students safe then please contact the school and leave your details.
